
Thank you for contacting the Office of the Historian.

Our office conducted a search of congressional resources for 
information on the USS Liberty.   As you alluded to, there is one 
mention in the Congressional Record of a request for a congressional 
investigation by Representative John Rarick of Louisiana, 
http://bioguide.congress.gov/scripts/biodisplay.pl?index=R000065  , 
but no additional information appeared in our materials.

A broad Internet search on the topic, produced information relating to 
the National Security Agency. You may want to contact the National 
Security Archive located at George Washington University (link 
provided) for any further information on investigations into the 
attack. (http://www.gwu.edu/~nsarchiv/nsa/the_archive.html)

If you need additional resources, please feel free to contact our 
office.
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